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Land Use Boards

       Planning Board

TO: Planning Board

FROM: Thomas Mooney, Director

DATE: April 8, 2025

TITLE:  PB22-0518. 818 LINCOLN ROAD.
 

PROPERTY

 818 Lincoln Road.
 

FILE NO. 

PB22-0518

APPLICANT

Golden Era Hospitality Group, LLC.

IN RE:

Progress report with 90 days of the issuance of the BTR, as required by the CUP.

PRIOR ORDER NUMBER:

Applicable Area 

South Beach

Is this a “Residents Right to Know” item, 
pursuant to City Code Section 2-14?

Does this item utilize G.O. Bond 
Funds? 

Yes No



MIAMI BEACH 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
Staff Report & Recommendation PLANNING BOARD 
 
TO: Chairperson and Members  DATE: April 8, 2025 
 Planning Board 
 
FROM: Thomas R. Mooney, AICP 
 Planning Director 
 
SUBJECT: PB22-0518. 818 Lincoln Road. Progress report as required by the Conditional 

Use Permit for a Neighborhood Impact Establishment with entertainment, including 
outdoor and open-air entertainment, with an occupant content in excess of 200 
persons.    

 
RECOMMENDATION 
Hear testimony from the applicant and the public, and conclude the progress report.  
 
BACKGROUND 
September 20, 2022: The Planning Board approved the Conditional Use Permit for a 

Neighborhood Impact Establishment with Entertainment with an occupant 
content in excess of 200 persons  

 
January 16, 2025: BTR issued for the restaurant with entertainment.  
 
STAFF ANALYSIS 
On September 20, 2022, a Conditional Use Permit (CUP) was issued to Golden Era Hospitality 
Group, LLC, as tenants and operators of the Neighborhood Impact Establishment consisting of a 
restaurant and bar with an accessory outdoor bar on the second and third floors (attached). On 
January 16, 2025, the BTR for the operation of the restaurant with entertainment was issued. The 
CUP requires that the applicant appear before the Board for a progress report within 90 days from 
the issuance of the BTR.  
 
As part of the progress report review, the Board is advised of any citations and complaints issued 
by the Code Compliance Department regarding the operation of the venue. At the time of the 
writing of this report (3/12/2025), no complaints have been received and no violations have been 
issued to the property since the BTR was issued.  
 
At the time of the progress report, in accordance with the provisions of Section 2.5.2.5 of the Land 
Development Regulations of the City Code (LDR’s), the Planning Board may consider setting a 
public hearing for the purpose of examining the noncompliance issues and initiate 
modification/revocation proceedings. As there have been no complaints registered and no 
violations issued, as noted above, staff recommends that the progress report be concluded.  
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends that the Board hear testimony from the applicant and the public, and conclude 
the progress report.  
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